Memos of the week July 21st 2025
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Patients’ hospital cards: Following last week’s memos about outpatient hospital cards not being printed anymore, here are the solutions to find the patient without their MRN:
· Search on CPN with their name (please make sure to double ID them by checking their date of birth in the admission tab -> demographics 
· If the patient doesn’t exist on CPN and you need to create them, you can find their MRN via Clinibase (the program we use to print the labels) with either their RAMQ or with their DOB. See attached the print screens on how to do this (these are also printed and available in triage)
· If the patient doesn’t have an MRN in the MUHC, we can send them to or call admitting to have them created and get a MRN

[bookmark: _GoBack]Custom Delivery Packs Back Order: There is an ongoing B.O on our custom SVD packs. It is expected to last until the week of July 28th, although we do not have an official back in stock date. In the meantime, an substitute has been ordered. Please see attached the differences between our packs and then sub (from Sacre-Coeur) that we may receive in the next few days. To note, items in black are exactly the same, items in blue are slightly different, items in red not in the sub. However, those items aren’t critically needed. Also, please be mindful that the sub packs have a needle in them. Therefore be sure to count it for the sharps count.




Grand Rounds July 31st at 7:30AM (Reminder): The subject of these Grand Rounds is “The Single Dose of Antenatal Corticosteroids versus Double Doses RCT” and is about a RCT that will happen soon in the Birthing Centre. It is very interesting for nurses to attend those Rounds via Teams as it will impact the administration of Betamethasone to our MFM patients. Here are the Teams info:
Meeting ID: 227 787 382 418 5
Passcode: Xj3or2wD
Direct link: Click here to join meeting
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